
 
 

SHIRE OF WAGIN PROPOSED DIFFERENTIAL RATES FOR 2022 / 23 

FINANCIAL YEAR 

In accordance with Section 6.36 of the Local Government Act 1995, the Shire of 

Wagin hereby gives notice of its intention to impose the following differential rates 

and minimum payments for the 2022 / 23 Financial Year:  

 

Rate Category Rate in the $ Minimum Payment 

GRV – Non-

Commercial/Industrial 

$0.08775 

 

$630 

GRV – Commercial/Industrial $0.11600 $630 

 

UV General $0.005738 $630 

 

 

A statement of the objectives and reasons for the proposed differential rates is 

available on the Shire Website www.wagin.wa.gov.au or a copy can be obtained by 

contacting the Shire Administration 2 Arthur Road WAGIN or by email to 

shire@wagin.wa.gov.au   

Submissions from electors and ratepayers in respect of the proposed Differential 
Rates and Minimum Payments should be addressed to the Chief Executive Officer, 
Shire of Wagin and lodged by 4:00pm Friday 5 August 2022. 
 
The figures shown above are estimates and may change as part of Council’s 
deliberations after considering any submissions received. 
 

W.T. ATKINSON 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

PO BOX 200 

WAGIN WA 6315 
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